
Reasons for an Emergency Meeting: 

Pursuant to its enabling statute, Citizens must file its recommended rates with the office 
at least annually.  The office requires sufficient time to review the recommended rates 
before entering a final order establishing new rates.  To allow the office sufficient time to 
review the recommended rates and enter an order establishing new annual rates in 
accordance with Florida law, Citizens will need to file the recommended rates with the 
office shortly.  Accordingly, the Board will consider the recommended rates to be filed with 
the office at this emergency meeting so that they may be timely filed and that there be no 
undue delays in the establishment of new rates.  No matters will be considered other than 
what is set forth in the notice. 


